
 

 

16 April 2024   
                                                                                                        
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Residential – September 2024 
 
This year we will be holding the Year 6 residential in September. We believe that by holding 
the residential early in the school year the children will have the opportunity to bond as a 
group prior to their final year with us at Our Lady & St Edward’s. The residential plays an 
important part of your child’s journey through Year 6 and the transition to secondary school. 
During our time at the Conway Centre the children will be taking part in a number of 
activities such as high ropes, kayaking, woodland survival, art activities and evening 
campfires.  
 
On Thursday 25 April 2024 we will holding two parent’s meetings at either 2.30pm or 
6.15pm with further information about the residential and consent forms.   
 
If you wish for your child to attend the residential we would ask for a deposit of £30 to be 
paid on or before Friday 10 May 2024 and the balance paid no later than Monday 01 July 
2024.   
 
Date:      Wednesday 25 September 2024 to Friday 27 September 2024 
Venue:   Conway Centre 
                Llanfairpwll 
                Anglesey 
                LL61 6DJ 
 
We are unable to advise the actual cost until we have confirmed numbers due to the cost of 
transport.  The price of the trip will be approximately £210 per child (it may be slightly over 
or slightly under) this is to be paid in instalments on ParentPay.  
 
We have set up a payment item on ParentPay for the £30 deposit. One we have a confirmed 
cost another payment item will be set up.  Children in receipt of free school meals are 
entitled to half price trips.  
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 


